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REPORT 

Name of the workshop/ seminar/ 

conference 

Workshop on Career Opportunities for 

Mathematical Graduates 

Date 16/04/2023 

Number of Participants 29 

Venue Smart Class Room 

Name of the Resource Person Prof. Rupesh Atram 

A workshop titled "Career Opportunities for Mathematical Graduates" was conducted on 

April 16, 2023, in the Smart Class Room of Indira Mahavidyalaya Kalamb. Attended by 29 

participants, the workshop aimed to delve into entrepreneurial ventures within the field of 

mathematics. Leading the session was Prof. Rupesh Atram, whose expertise and insights 

provided invaluable guidance to attendees. The workshop commenced with an opening 

address, emphasizing the importance of cultivating an entrepreneurial mindset among 

mathematical graduates. Prof. Rupesh Atram then took the stage, drawing upon his extensive 

experience to explore a diverse range of entrepreneurial avenues within mathematics. 

Throughout the workshop, participants engaged in interactive discussions, case studies, and 

practical exercises, actively exploring various entrepreneurial ideas and opportunities. Prof. 

Atram's guidance enabled attendees to envision themselves as innovators, leveraging their 

mathematical skills to create impactful ventures in areas such as data analysis, financial 

consulting, and algorithm development. 

The workshop fostered a collaborative and innovative environment, where participants 

exchanged ideas and insights, inspired by Prof. Atram's expertise. As the session concluded, 

attendees departed with a renewed sense of purpose and enthusiasm, empowered to pursue 

entrepreneurial paths in mathematics. 

The Department of Mathematics at Indira Mahavidyalaya Kalamb extends its appreciation 

to Prof. Rupesh Atram for his invaluable contributions, and to all participants for their active 

engagement and enthusiasm. For further inquiries or to explore future workshops, please 

contact the Department of Mathematics. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


